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CALENDAR DATES  

DECEMBER 

14th - Y5/Y6 PTA Cinema Club, 
3.35pm - 5.30pm 

15th - PTA Christmas ‘Elfridges’ 

20th - Christmas dinner 

20th - NGJS Winter Festival, 2.45pm 

22nd - Christmas Party Lunch 

22nd - Last day of term.  

JANUARY 

6th - Christmas Tree Recycling NGIS, 
10am - 2pm 

8th - Children back to school 

10th - Y6 SATs & Robinwood Meeting, 
6pm 

16th - Y6 Zoolab 

20th - Cross Country, Brunswick 

22nd - 24th - Y6 Robinwood Trip 

26th - PTA Burns Night Social 

w/b 29th - Y3 SEND Review Meetings 

30th - Y3 Production, 2.30pm & 6pm 

ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 

On Monday, we held our celebration and 
merit assembly.  
 

The Jewish Festival of Lights - ‘Hanukkah’ 
was explained to the children in our mid-week assemblies. 

 

International Day of People with Disabilities 
was the focus of today’s assembly. Disability is 
one of the nine protected characteristics. 
 

The sad passing of Benjamin Zephaniah was also 
talked about with the children today. Mrs 
Thorlby showed a video of him performing 
‘talking turkeys’. His works will be remembered. 

NGJS ATTENDANCE 
 

This week, our whole school attendance was 95.2% 
 

Please ensure that your child is on time for school. Children can 
be brought into the yard from 8.40am. Learning in school starts 
at 8.50am.  

CURRENT STANDINGS 
HOUSE POINTS 

STEEL 181 

PEAKS 174 

ORIGINALS 172 

CUTLERS 160 

WARM CLOTHING 
 

Please can we urge 
parents and carers 
to ensure children 
have warm, 
waterproof 
clothing and 
appropriate 
footwear for the 
inclement weather. 

 

We encourage outdoor playtimes, 
whenever possible, and therefore 
children need to be wrapped up to 
ensure they aren’t cold and wet. 
 

Please ensure all items of clothing are 
named, in case they are mislaid. 
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ICE SHEFFIELD VISIT 

Some of our children have visited Ice Sheffield over the last 2 weeks 
to try out Ice Curling and Ice Skating.  

All children pushed themselves out of their comfort zones and showed 
resilience, teamwork and pride. Their behaviour was exemplary and we 

were proud to take them out of school.  

NGJS TALENT SHOW! 

We are thrilled to announce the Nether Green Junior School Talent Show, where our children will have 
the opportunity to showcase their incredible talents with each other. We invite everyone to participate 
if they wish - all talents are welcome! 
 

Event Details: 

Practise at Home: Encourage your child to rehearse 
and share their amazing talents at school. 

Teacher Selection: Our teachers will choose three 
acts from each year group to perform in the final 
event. 

Bring Your Own: Children should bring their own 
costumes, props, and music to enhance their 
performances if they would like to. 

 

Audition Dates: 

Year 3 Auditions: Thursday 14th December 

Year 4 Auditions: Friday 15th December 

Year 5 and 6 Auditions: Monday 18th December 

 

Final Event: 

Date: Thursday 21st December Venue: In school 

We will celebrate the children's talents in the final 
newsletter of the half term. Any questions about 
the talent show should be directed to your child's 
class teacher. 

We can’t wait to see all the talents our pupils have! 



PTA MESSAGES 
 

First of all we 
want to say a 
massive THANK 
YOU to the  140+ 
Y3/4 students 
who came to our 
cinema club last 
night. They all 
seemed to enjoy 
it and behaved 
beautifully! Lots 
of popcorn was 
eaten and LOTS 
of squash was drunk!  
 

We also wanted to say a huge thank you for all the wonderful 
donations we have received for our festive hampers and for our 
pop up shop next week.  We can still take donations and could 
really do with some more things to sell at Elfridges. We need to 
make sure there are enough items so that every child has the 
chance to buy someone a gift and wrap it up ready to give. 
 

Here are the things we still have coming up! 
 

1. Tickets for Y5/6 cinema club, taking place next 
Thursday, are now live! The children have chosen to watch The 
Grinch. The ticket price includes popcorn, snacks and unlimited 
supply of water or squash. Please do get in touch with the 
office if cost is an issue. It is important to us that everyone 
who wants to can join in. We will help where we can. Children 
will need to bring their water bottles with them!   
 

2. Elfridges ‘pop up shop’ will open next Friday for one day only. 
Every child will have the chance to come and buy a gift for 
someone of their choice. They can choose their gift and wrap it 
ready to pass on to a loved one or friend. All gifts will be £2. 
The children will need to bring the cash with them to school. 
 

3. This week raffle tickets went home. They are £1 each. All 
you need to do is fill in your details on the tickets you want to 
buy and send them back into school with the money (in an 
envelope) and we will take it from there! If you need any 
additional al tickets, please ask in the office.  The raffle will be 
drawn at the Winter Festival on Wednesday 20th December. 
 

4. We will be selling festive refreshments at the Winter 
Festival. We will only be able to accept cash payments so please 
bring some change with you so you can enjoy a warm drink and 
some tasty treats while you enjoy the children’s performances. 
 

5. Tickets for our Burns Night ceilidh are on sale! We 
appreciate it seems a long way off but if you are planning to 
come and enjoy an evening of entertainment and dancing, please 
do buy your tickets so we can start to get an idea of numbers! 
We are really excited about having something to look forward 
to in January! Please see the poster for more details! 
 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support. Hopefully we can 
all enjoy this festive fun and make some more money for the 
school at the same time! 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

    ROAD SAFETY 
 

Please can we ask parents and carers to set a good example to all children when crossing the 
roads around school, by walking calmly and using designated crossing points. 
 

We have been made aware that children are regularly seen running across the entrance/exit 
at the Tesco Petrol Station, without taking due care. This is a real worry. 
 

Please take some time to speak to your child/children at home about road safety, especially now, as the 
darker winter months are upon us and visibility can be limited and road/pavement surfaces may be hazardous.  

URGENT PLEA FOR ELFRIDGES 
DONATIONS 

 

Our Elfridges ‘pop up shop’ is due to 
open next Friday 15th December. We 
would like to thank everyone who has 
donated items to sell in the shop. 
 

We currently have around two hundred 
items to sell. Unfortunately, this isn’t 
enough to enable every child to buy a 
gift for a loved one, as we have almost 
four hundred children in school.  
 

If anyone could make a donation to 
boost our stock levels, we would be 
extremely grateful! 



FREE SCHOOL 
HOLIDAY 

ACTIVITIES 
(FOR CHILDREN 

WHO ARE 
ELIGIBLE FOR 
BENEFITS-

RELATED FREE 
SCHOOL MEALS) 
 

Please see the details 
opposite, regarding 
free holiday activities 
with food, in our area, 
for the upcoming 
Christmas Holidays. 
 

Booking for these 
sessions is limited and 
opens at 3pm on 
Friday 8th December. 
It’s a varied rota of 
activities, so hopefully 
there will be 
something for 
everyone.  
 

Most sessions are bookable through www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org but all of the clubs can take bookings 
over the phone from 3pm on Friday 8th December. 

DINNER MENU W/C 11/12/23 
 

If your child’s meal pattern changes, we politely ask that you inform the school office directly, rather than 
speaking to class teachers. We ask that a week’s notice is given for any changes made. Thank you. 

http://www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


